
From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

 Lorraine Bailey [mailto:lbailey@Crestwood.k12.il.us] 
 Friday, August 31, 2012 4:17 PM

 John Kraft
 RE: UPDATED: Appeal on partial denial of FOIA Request 8-27-2012 (Crestwood) 

[Scanned]

Mr. Kraft,
After consulting with the district attorney, we still believe the video you are requesting cannot 
be released and are staying with our original statement.
Lorraine Bailey
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